
 

From: James D Hunt 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 5:57:50 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik 
To: Barb 
Cc: City Clerk 
Subject: City Engineer Determination for Sidewalk Construction, 1131 Utah Boulevard  

Ms. Branch, please consider this my determina�on that sidewalk construc�on abu�ng your property at
1131 Utah Boulevard is feasible and will be required if you make substan�al enlargements or improvements
to the property.  I have visited the site and it does not appear that your circumstances meet any of the
criteria set forth in City Code, Sec�on 61.225(B)(1), which would allow payment into the sidewalk fund in
lieu of construc�on.  Pursuant to City Code, Sec�on 61.225(B)(3), you may appeal this determina�on. 
Within five business days of this determina�on, please contact the City Clerk (copied) if you wish to appeal
my determina�on.
   

James D. (Jim) Hunt, P.E., CFM
Deputy Public Works Director - City Engineer 
Engineering Services Division
City of Orlando 
p.407.246.3623
f.407.246.2892

 

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by
the City of Orlando officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request,
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unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your
email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office.
Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing.


